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  Our Ref: PMcC/SMcG/1166 

Dear Veronica 

 

ETI and School Improvement Inquiry – Formal Intervention Process  

At its meeting on 5 February 2014, the Committee received a briefing from the 

Department regarding the consultation feedback on proposed revisions to the 

Formal Intervention Process.  

 

The Committee agreed to write to the Department to seek clarity on:  

- the number of schools which had responded to the consultation which 

are in, or have recently been in, the Formal Intervention Process; and 

- further information on the seven schools which will enter the Formal 

Intervention Process once the revised policy is introduced.  

 

A response by 21 February 2014 would be appreciated.  

 

The Committee agreed to reserve its position on the proposed changes to the 

Formal Intervention Process pending the conclusion of its Inquiry into the 

Education and Training Inspectorate and the School Improvement Process. 

 

Yours sincerely 
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Signed Peter McCallion  
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